From:

To: A303 Stonehenge
Subject: Redetermination of A303 Stonehenge scheme
Date: 08 March 2022 08:15:34

Dear John Adams OBE
I find this rederermination totally abhorrent and a sacrilege of our

heritage 1 totally disapprove of these road works on the A303.
How can they go agai St the people's wishes

Regards
Verna Armstron






